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Date:  January 18, 2023 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Proposed Purchase of Vehicles and Key Watch System 
 
 
The public works department is proposing to purchase three additional 2022 Ford Explorers this 
fiscal year.  Two of which will be for the Development Services Department and the third will be 
in motor pool.   
 
In addition to the three vehicles, staff is requesting the purchase of a new motor pool key watch 
system which will assist with staff reserving vehicles for city business.   
 
Staff respectfully requests these items for the purchase in an amount not to exceed $126,500.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


